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Ref:

16 April 2018

Mr. Georges van Montfort
The Country Director
United Nations Development Programme

STANDARD LETTER OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN UNDP AND THE
IMPLEMENTING PARTNER FOR THE PROVISION OF SUPPORT SERVICES
UNDER PROJECT TITLE: STRENGTHENING BIODIVERSITY AND
ECOSYSTEMS MANAGEMENT AND CLIMATE- SMART LANDSCAPES IN MID
TO LOWER ZAMBEZI REGION OF ZIMBABWE

Reference is made to the above subject.

Following the LPAC Meeting held on 13 April 2018 and the approval of the project
document by the stakeholders, the Ministry is in agreement with the Letter of
Agreement and approves that the project moves to the next level. UNDP is advised
to immediately proceed with all necessary procurement arrangements and setting up
of the Project Management Unit.

I look forward to our fruitful collaboration in the implementation of the project.

Ty

Ambassador G.T Mutandiro
SECRETARY FOR ENVIRONMENT, WATER AND CLIMATE

C.C A/Director Environment and Natural Resources



